
February 13, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Jon Johnson, Deputy Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Joseph A. Murphy, Chairman /RA/
Committee to Review Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: PROPOSED RULE: INCORPORATION BY REFERENCE OF
ASME BPV AND OM CODE CASES, 10 CFR 50.55a

I reviewed the Federal Register Notice on the incorporation by reference of ASME BPV and OM
Code cases in 10 CFR 50.55a, that you sent me on January 25, 2002.  

I concur with your recommendation that the Committee to Review Generic Requirements
consider this rulemaking after the public comments have been analyzed and resolved by the
staff.  If you have any questions on this subject, please contact Robert Spence of the CRGR
staff.
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